
Year One & Year 2 – Spring Term 

 

This term our big topic question is ‘What could I be?’. We will be looking at children’s 

aspirations for the future as well as challenging stereotypes. Throughout the term, we 

will be holding focus weeks where we will be putting a spotlight on different pathways 

that the children could follow. 

 

PE Kit 

Labelled PE Kits should be available in school for the whole term and kept on your 

child’s peg. Please check that your child’s school plimsolls/trainers still fit 

comfortably. This term, PE sessions will be on a Wednesday afternoon as well as one 

other afternoon which will be flexible (we will often be outside so a tracksuit would be 

great). 

 

Homework 

Homework will be given out, in general, on a Friday and will be due in on the following 

Thursday. It will usually consist of a maths activity or an English activity and/or a 

related topic activity. Consistent effort in homework activities will be rewarded with 

house points and where extra effort has been noted, homework will be shared with the 

rest of the class. 

 

Reading 

All children in Y1 and Y2 are expected to read at least 5 times a week and record this 

with an adult’s signature in their reading records. Please remember to talk about the 

stories, poems or factual books that your child is reading as this builds their 

confidence when discussing their ideas in class. 

Reading records are usually checked on a Friday and all children who have read 5 or 

more times are recognised as star readers – at the end of each term, children who 

have been a star reader every week will be rewarded. 

  

Should you have any concerns about your child’s time in school please do not hesitate 

to contact the school and make an appointment to see us or the head teacher. Regular 

attendance is vital to your child’s education; it is closely monitored and referred to 

Educational Welfare where necessary. 

 

Please read the weekly newsletter for forthcoming events and dates. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Helen Illingworth & Natalie Perry 



 


